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From
William Smith

To

Phillip Richter

Ohio Elections Commission
21 W Broad St.

Columbus Ohio 43215

Dear Mr. Richter
I am requesting that the commission subpoena Mr. Roy Batista North Canton Law Director to

attend the October 10" hearing to give the testimony to a statement I gave to him concerning this
case.Please use the usual means of conveyance. His address is 4808 Munson St. Canton Ohio

44718.

Sincerely

Gt

William Smith



